


MINUTES OF PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP SESSION

HELD ON THURSDAY 16 MAY 2019
Present:  
Patients x 3
Brian Doyle, Practice Manager



Janet Carmichael, Assistant Practice Manager
Apologies:
Patient x 1
1. Minutes of Previous Meeting

Agreed.
2. Friends and Family Update

BD went through February – April responses.  
Discussed DNAs (missed appointments).  The receptionists always ring patient who have appointments that are 20 minutes long or more as a reminder to attend.  However, patients still sometimes do not attend.  This is a major problem throughout the NHS.

3. PCN (Primary Care Network)

Primary Care Networks are a key part of the NHS Long Term Plan, with all general practices being required to be in a network by June 2019, and Clinical Commissioning Groups (CCGs) are being required to commit recurrent funding to develop and maintain them. 
They can only have 50,000 patients so originally it was decided that there would be two groups.  However, it was then decided as we were just over 60,000 it would be more beneficial to be in one group if that would be allowed..  The group has been told this should be ok.

Dr Binmore and BD are liasing with the network, looking at working to improve health in the area.  One of the developments is those who have long term conditions and are housebound will have a visit from our healthcare assistant for their bloods to be taken.

4. Phlebotomy 

Our Healthcare Assistants usually take blood tests.  However, their appointments are getting full with other work so we are finding that the practice nurses have ended up doing these.  We have identified a need to employ someone to take bloods only.  As a way of developing staff the practice has interviewed interested staff.  Whoever is employed will receive training.  However, to cover their time out of reception the practice will need to employ a part-time receptionist.  

5. On-Line Appointments
The practice need to get 25% of all clinical appointments available on line by July.  BD will be working on this
6. AOB
a) Dr Pearson  - Dr Pearston retired on 8 April.  However, the practice has a new partner, Dr Rashmi Karle, who was a salaried GP at the practice in the past.  She works all day Monday, half day Tuesday and all day Wednesday.   Those who had Dr Pearston as their named GP will be allocated to another GP.

b)  Size of the Patient Participation Group
It was agreed there was a need to expand the Patient Participation Group and that it was not a true representation of the population.  This has been tried in the past.

7. NEXT MEETING DATE

This was agreed by e-mail after the meeting to be 19 September 2019 at 10.30 a.m.
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